
BLIND SHADY ROAD ASSOCIATION 

MEETING MINUTES 

MAY, 17, 2025 

Meeting began at 11:05AM 

Those present were JeHery Susersky, Mike 
Johnson, Paul Castiglioni, Pat Smith and Liz 
Cross.  No quorum, so no new business could be 
conducted. 

Road maintenance report was given as well as 
the Financial report.  

It was announced that our application for 
becoming a Fire Wise Community was accepted.  
We are now a Fire Wise Community.  More 
information concerning what is required will be 
coming in the next few weeks. 

Meeting was adjourned at 12:35PM 

 

Patrice Smith, Secretary, treasurer 


